
Health & Safety Report - Local Health and Safety Committee 825 
Bell Unifor 723M Co-Chair - Marco D'Aloisio  
marcod@unifor723m.org 
 

April 16, 2023 

Bellnet:  

The latest Health and Safety information is always available on Bellnet under: 

HR --> Workplace --> Health and Safety 

Masks/wipes: 

Masks are still available at security.  Wipes have also been ordered and are back in stock.  Please contact 

someone from this committee if masks or wipes become unavailable.  

New items/Open cases: 

• Working on QR code creation for meeting minutes, and contact info. 

• LHSC 825 meeting minutes for March 2023 have been posted on Health and Safety boards at 
299 Queen, in HR office across the walkway/bridge, and in the kitchen area for radio.  

• Temperature in the CP24 newsroom is still being monitored, but this case is expected to be 

closed soon.   

• Deputy floor wardens are still needed for 299 Queen St. West, 1st and 2nd floors, as well as at 9 

Channel Nine second floor Annex. Please contact Ryan Gourley, Corporate Security, BCE Inc., at:     

289-314-2471 /   ryan.gourley@bell.ca 

Questions, comments, or concerns - please contact: 

Health and Safety Committee 825, Unifor 723M members as of April 16, 2023: 

 
• Co-Chair - Marco D'Aloisio marcod@unifor723m.org, Marco.DAloisio@bellmedia.ca 

• Frank Zou – Frank.Zou@bellmedia.ca 

• Antonio Lucas-Torres Antonio.LucasTorres@bellmedia.ca 

• Michael Nguyen Michael.Nguyen@bellmedia.ca 

• Basil Young Basil.Young@bellmedia.ca 
• Paul Gatt Paul.gatt@bellmedia.ca 
• Craig Farrish Craig.Farrish@bellmedia.ca 
• Chris Parker Christopher.Parker@bellmedia.ca 
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